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Blandford + carried out a survey to assist with the preparation of its Neighbourhood 

Plan and secured over 1300 responses, which equates to 16.25% of the total number 

of households in Blandford Forum, Blandford St Mary and Bryanston. It is considered 

locally that the response to this survey is significant and should be taken into 

account.  

In the survey residents were presented with the growth options proposed by NDDC:  

Dorchester Hill, Lower Bryanston Farm and Land outside the bypass near the Tesco 

roundabout in Blandford St Mary which was termed ‘Village Growth’ and 

The growth options preferred by Blandford +: 

Land to the North and Land to the North East of the town which was termed ‘Town 

Growth’. 

Three community consultation events, one in each parish, were held where it was 

clear that the majority of residents attending favoured the strategic approach of 

growing the town to the north, rather than growing the surrounding villages, and 

agreed that this approach secures the best future for the local area. 

Questions and results from the survey: 

 

 

Any development will inevitably have some landscape impact on an Area of 

Outstanding Natural Beauty as well as impact on our heritage. Providing that the 

provision of green space and new landscaping minimises this impact as far as is 

possible, which option will have the least impact? 
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Which option will be the best location for the following new facilities?  

 

*These facilities are not currently an option in Village growth 

 

With all that in mind which option do you prefer? 

 

 

It is also clear from the results of the survey that a percentage of local residents 

favour a more sustainable growth approach and welcome future opportunity for the 

growth of their town following the initial plan period, and its facilities, with the villages 

remaining small but significant contributors to the town.  


